Umatilla Chamber of Commerce

“Gateway to the Ocala National Forest”
Serving as the Gateway since 1969
P.O. Box 300, Umatilla, FL 32784. 352.669.3511
www.umatillachamber.org

August 11, 2016

Mr. Dalton Yancey, President
Friends of Carr Cabin, Inc.
PO Box 1938 :
Umatilla, FL 32784-1938

Dear Mr. Yancey:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Umatilla Chamber of Commerce, I am pleased
to endorse and support the nomination of inclusion of the Carr Family Cabin in the
National Register of Historic Places.

Your organization has been an active member of the Chamber of Commerce for many
years and you have participated in many of our activities and events. Of particular
interest we appreciate your long standing commitment to our Florida Wildlife Festival
with having an information pavilion, providing escorted bus tours for our attendees and
helping to promote the legacy of one of Umatilla’s important families, the Carr Family
and their contributions to our area, State and Nation.

The efforts of the Friends of Carr Cabin, Inc., have helped our local businesses and our
tourism industry by promoting the Carr Cabin in the Ocala National Forest and the many
contributions to space, conservation, outdoor life and the sports of hunting and fishing.
We wish you good luck in your process for inclusion of the Carr Cabin on the National
Register of Historic Places and know this designation will complement your endeavors
and help grow our community.

Sincerely,
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usan Martin
Executive Director




